
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

VILLAGE OFFICE CLOSURE 

 

 
By order of the Village of Cohocton Board of Trustees, to help ensure the safety of 

our residents and employees, until further notice the Village Office will be closed to 

the public.  Business can still be conducted via phone, email and mail.    

The Office phone number is 585-384-5252, email is 

VillageofCohocton@gmail.com and 

 our mailing address is PO Box 330, Cohocton, NY 14826 

 

If you need to contact the Street and Water Department, please call 585-448-2073 

If you need to contact the Code Enforcement Officer, please call 607-542-2175 

 

 

 
Dated:  March 17, 2020 

 

Katherine M. Wise 

Village Clerk-Treasurer  
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